
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services    
1600 Broadway, Suite 700 
Denver, CO  80202-4967            
                                                                        
Region VIII 
 
 
December 7, 2011 
 
Teri Green, Medicaid Director  
Wyoming Division of Health Care Financing 
401 Hathaway Building 
Cheyenne, WY 82002 
 
RE: Wyoming #11-005           
 
Dear Ms. Green: 
 
We have reviewed the proposed State Plan Amendment (SPA) submitted under transmittal 
number (TN) 11-005.  This SPA concerns Tribal Consultation Compliance Requirements. 
 
Please be informed that this State Plan Amendment is approved effective September 30, 2011.  
We are enclosing the CMS-179 and the amended plan page(s). 
 
If you have any questions concerning this amendment, please contact Cindy Smith at (303) 844-
7041. 
 
       

Sincerely,  
 
 
     /s/ 
 
      
     Richard C. Allen 
     Associate Regional Administrator 
     Division for Medicaid & Children’s Health Operations 
 
 
 
 
CC: Tammy Arnold 
        Lee Clabots, Deputy Director 
 

  
 
 


